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Press Release 

Gammage & Burnham is pleased to announce that Camila Alarcon joined the firm as a partner on 

December 10, 2014.   

Camila has more than 10 years experience in the public and private sector practicing administrative law 

and navigating the complex procedures and rules of state, federal and municipal agencies.  Many of her 

clients are in the hospitality and alcohol industry, including producers, wholesalers, retail 

establishments, and trade groups.  She also represents health care professionals and businesses in 

licensing and other administrative matters.   

Ms. Alarcon previously worked for the State of Arizona Office of the Attorney General, where she 

provided representation to a variety of agencies and licensing boards.  She has litigated over 100 cases 

for the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control, gaining extensive experience in 

recommending and advocating for legislative changes and rules regarding liquor licensing and 

regulation.   

 


